
October  
2021 

 
Happy October to all our residents! 

Halloween is right around the corner. 
We had a lot of good times this past 
September celebrating Memorial Day 
and National Assisted Living Week. 

Jennifer and Nancy have some really 
fun and spooky activities planned in 
October , so be ready to participate!, 

We will celebrate “spirit Week” by 
having the staff and residents dress 
up in fun costumes this month. Also, 
as you may be aware, our governor 

has lifted some restrictions for 
individuals entering long-term care 
and assisted living communities we 

implemented new guidelines 
pertaining to visitors beginning on 

September 10th if you have any 
questions regarding this guidelines,  
Please feel free to stop by my office. 

I would like to share that Pacifica 
Hollywood employees will partake in 

our COVID booster clinic. The clinic 
will provide for by CVS, and it will  be 

available to residents as well. I will 
keep you abreast of the date. Our Flu 

Vaccine is schedule for November 
4th and will take place in the 

Discovery room. The flu Vaccine will 
start at 9am and end at 4pm.  

 
As always, Thank you for being 
part of Pacifica Hollywood  Hills  

Respectfully, 
Vanessa Jewell 
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            Ellen Burr 
               10/01 
            
          Lorenzo Jones 
                 10/01 
                
           Ronald Smith 
                10/16   
 
           Gloria Corso 
                 10/20  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tai Chi via YouTube 
 
Group Meditation 
 
Group Yoga via YouTube 
 
Gospel in Life via YouTube 
  
 
 

 
 
 
  John Lassell, Born in Massachusetts, raised in Los 
Angeles, John graduated with a Masters in fine arts.  
Through his love of movies, John has worked creatively 
in the film industry for over 25 years. 
 
 I asked Mr. lasell how will he describe Hollywood hills 
Pacifica, he said what wonderful place to live, he enjoys 
morning exercise in our Bistro and happy hour every 
Friday and ice cream social and the store outing. And 
going to our  activity room and just enjoying the 
company of our residents and playing Jeopardy. 
   Loves sun bathing in our beautiful patio. 
 And how staff are quick to answer any questions. 
 
   
 
 

         Jennifer Ramirez 
 
It’s been reported that the 
booster dose improves 
protection tenfold against 
infection in people sixty and 
older. Its like a fresh 
vaccine, bringing protection 
back to original levels and 
helping severe cases in the 
fourth wave, the report 
stated. Representatives for 
Pfizer argued that it is 
important to start shoring 
up immunity before 
protection begins to erode. 
A company study of 44,000 
people showed 
effectiveness against 
symptomatic COVID-19 
was 96% two months after 
the second dose but had 
dropped 84% by around six 
months. But the main 
message was the 
importance of getting 
everyone to get two doses. 
As the center for Disease 
control emphasized, at this 
moment it  is clear that the 
unvaccinated are driving 
transmission in the United 
States. 
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